
To Whom it May Concern: 

 

I am writing in favor of HB1436.  As a farmer and rancher in North Dakota, it is extremely important for 

the boards that affect our industry to have the voice of a producer.  This is not an uncommon ask or 

request as currently the corn and soybean boards are elected by members of the checkoff.  As a cattle 

producer we are asking for the same, for these positions not to be appointed by the Governor’s Office 

but elected by the members of the checkoff.  We appreciate your time and consideration. 

 

Thank you! 

Jason Quandt 

Quandt Brother Cattle Company 

 


